
  

  
 

 
BRITISH MOUNTAINEERING COUNCIL 

 

North West area meeting at Sedgley Park RUFC, Manchester M45 7DZ. 

 

Tuesday - 29
th
 Jan 19 - food available from 7.00pm - Meeting starts 7.30pm 

 

The BMC is YOUR representative body, (to Govt, to local landowners, to the National Council and the 

Board) so please come along and make your views known. 

 

Main issues to be discussed amongst others are: 

 

 What should our priorities be for this meeting and the area?  

 What are our local issues, including environmental and access issues?  

 How best should we communicate / keep members informed? 

 Upcoming North West based events 

 Reports from your area reps, including National Council 

 Update from the BMC Organisational Development Group 

 

There will then be a presentation from our guest speaker -  

 Liz Fowler: “BMC volunteer goes new routing in Morocco” 

 

So please come along and have your say 

‘The BMC was founded in 1944 with membership open to all, "regardless of race, ethnicity, religious 

belief, sexuality or socioeconomic status”. 


